
From: d@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of David Wellman
To: Sam Owen
Subject: Choose the “Community Alternative” for the Eklutna River
Date: Saturday, February 17, 2024 11:59:30 AM

Dear Operators of the Eklutna Hydroelectric Project,

I strongly urge you to heed the recommendations of the Native Village of Eklutna to remove the dam and fully
restore the Eklutna River. Removing the dam would restore salmon to the river and take us one step closer to the
restoration of our home planet.

Sincerely,
David Wellman
Copper Center, AK 99573-9703
d@welm.us
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